
• To the Joint Committee on Transportation, regarding the Rose Quarter Freeway Project in 
Portland. 

 

• ODOT's costs continue to spiral out of control,.  This agency has an abysmal track record with 
accountability and transparency. 

• This project is overwhelming opposed by advocates of so many stripes. 

• There were 2000 public comments in opposition to this project in the public comment period. 

• ODOT should be required to do a full Environmental Impact Statement to further study the social, 
environmental, carbon, and transportation impacts of this enormously expensive project. 

 

• Thank you. 

•  

• Doug Klotz 

• 1908 SE 35th Pl 

• Portland, OR  97214  

 


